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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL SENIOR SCHOOL LEARNING

I had the joy of attending the Year 12 Big Day out yesterday. It was a wonderful day that
we host each year to celebrate the completion of the Trial HSC with our Year 12’'s. It is an
opportunity to come together as a grade, blow off some steam and then refocus for this final
month of schooling before StuVac (Study Vacation) and the HSC.

There was a host of exciting challenges posed to the group and they overcame them
triumphantly! Sailing over a cliff to view the beautiful canopy below on the giant swing, scaling
the vertical obstacle course to stand triumphant many metres in the air on a tiny wire, using
impressive teamwork to move the giant ski logs miles down the road, taking the leap of faith,
using cunning and guile to defeat the opposing squad in forest laser skirmish and just generally
sharing in good times together was a real treat for the students and staff involved.
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Miss Sharma and Mr Fortuin put together an excellent day and it was brought together beautifully
when Mr Tran shared a personal story and devotion about the importance of trusting God whilst
heading into an uncertain future based upon Romans 8:28: And we know that in all things God
works for the good of those who love him, who have been called according to his purpose.

God indeed has a plan for all of the young people here at this College and it is a privilege to be
able to help them find what that is!

Mr David Butler
Deputy Principal - Senior School Learning
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